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During a recent visit to the Tulane University uptown campus, Tulane President-elect
Michael Fitts greets professor of practice Menaka Philips and students during her
Intro to Gender and Sexuality Studies class on the Gibson quad on Friday morning
(April 25). Fitts had just had his picture taken nearby, and stopped to say "hello" on
the way to his next appointment.
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